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“The Department does not have an approved manufacturer’s list for septic/holding tanks. Septic 

or holding tanks are required to meet the standards established in the general permits for holding 

tanks, wastewater lagoons, mound systems and septic tank and subsurface leach fields. The 

general permits and other guidance documents can be found here:” 

http://dee.ne.gov/Publica.nsf/Pubs_Onsite.xsp 
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VPC Septic Tanks are IAPMO approved and meet most state and county requirements. 

Nebraska septic tank requirements may be viewed via this link: 

NDEE Publications (ne.gov) 
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